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Dear parents and carers, 
We want to say a huge well done  to all of the children in Year 6 who had 
their SATs tests this week. We are so proud of them! As the weather fi-
nally starts to get warmer, please remember to send your child to school 
with a water bottle and a sun hat for sunny days.  
Warm wishes, 
Meg, Headteacher  

Congratulations to our 
Year 3 and Year 4 boys’ 
and girls’ football teams, 
who made it through to 
the Camden borough 
finals tournament. The 
boys played well in a 
very tough group. The 
girls’ team played bril-
liantly and came third 
overall in the competi-
tion! Well done! Thank 
you to everyone who 
came to support. 

Camden Learning  and Camden primary and sec-
ondary schools have made this 

 
guidance for parents on how to help your 

child in the move from primary to secondary 
school.  

Please click on the link to find out; how to help 
with anxiety; how to be prepared; what to do 
before September; what to do after Year 7 
starts; how to help your child and other top tips. 

The Summer Reading Challenge 2024  is open to all primary school-aged children and is 
launching in all Camden Libraires on Saturday 13th July up until Saturday 14 September 2024. 
We ask children to read six books of their choice, or listen to audio books. (Borrowbox, Digital 
Library .) All Camden libraries 
have copies of the recom-
mended titles. The children 
will receive stickers and prizes 
on each visit and a certificate 
and medal when they com-
plete the Summer Reading 
Challenge! 
Follow this link to create an 
account and find out more 
Summer Reading Challenge 
  

https://camdenlearning.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/20051_Camden-Learning-SHWG_Primary-to-secondary-transition-in-Camden-Brochure-PARENTS_v5.pdf
https://camdenlearning.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/20051_Camden-Learning-SHWG_Primary-to-secondary-transition-in-Camden-Brochure-PARENTS_v5.pdf
https://camdenlearning.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/20051_Camden-Learning-SHWG_Primary-to-secondary-transition-in-Camden-Brochure-PARENTS_v5.pdf
https://readingagency.org.uk/the-summer-reading-challenges-marvellous-makers-theme-celebrates-childrens-creativity/


Parent Gym is a course of six work-
shops: each session lasts two hours 
and is packed with  
practical tips and techniques to 
make family life easier and help your 
children thrive.  
Contact our Family  Worker, Homa 
Atib to sign up. 
Where Kingsgate Primary School 
EYFS/KS1 When Wednesdays be-
tween 9-11am  
Dates Taster (45 mins) – 22nd May 
2024 Half-term: no session – 29th 
May 2024 Week 1: Chat 5th June  
Week 2: Love 12th June  Week 3: Be-
have 19th June Week 4: Care 26th 
June Week 5: Discover 3rd July   
Week 6: Together 10th July 

Camden Moving On to Secondary Event  Thursday 13 June 2024 
Parents of children in Years 4 and 5 can join the Camden Moving On event at the Francis Crick Insti-
tute, in King’s Cross. The event, on Thursday 13 June, from 4.15 to 6.45pm, is an opportunity to: 
• Receive advice on how to apply for a Year 7 place for September 2025 from the Camden  

Admissions Team 
• Find out more about what Camden secondary schools have to offer your child 
• Speak with Headteachers, student ambassadors and staff from Camden secondary schools 
It is a timed ticket event, so please make sure you arrive for the time you have booked. It is  aimed 
at adults and any children attending are the sole responsibility of their parent or carer. 
 Register for the Moving On event. 

Children from Reception Apple went to Kentish Town 
Farm.  
Thy had a wonderful day learning about how the staff at 
the farm take care of the animals such as goats, sheep and 

Dates for your diary ….. 
21 May Reception Scooterbility 
23 May Reception Scooterbility 
27 May—31 May Half Term 
June Sports day TBC 
3 June Kingsgate - Race to Health   
17 June Y6 Bikeability 
20 June  Water safety assemblies 
1 July Y6 Aspiration week  
18 July Year 6 Leavers’ assembly 
22 July Year 6 Leavers’ celebration 
24 July Last day of term 
End of summer term Wednesday 24th July—KS2 finish at 1pm and EYFS & KS1 at 1.30 
First day of autumn term Wednesday 4th September. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/camden-moving-on-to-secondary-school-event-tickets-862052471147?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/camden-moving-on-to-secondary-school-event-tickets-862052471147?aff=oddtdtcreator

